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From: Dan Gammon <digammon@bellsouth.net>
To: <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 12/12/2007 2:13:11 PM
Subject: Agenda Item 91

Dear Mr. Donaldson,

My work schedule does not permit me to attend the MPC meeting tomorrow, 
but I wish to voice my strong oppossition to the rezoning request for 
8741 Badgett Road by Forestbrook Development, Agenda item 91.

I am a resident of Gammon Way, and I drive Tooles Bend Rd. every day. 
This is a narrow winding road and is an inappropriate location for an 
apartment complex. It would be irresponsible to add this much traffic 
burden to Tooles Bend Rd., not to mention detracting from the rural 
character of this neighborhood.

To call it Forestbrook is kind of funny, since they would level any 
forest, and there's not a brook.

Respectfully,
Dan Gammon
8851 Gammon Way
Knoxville, TN 37922


